
Classified Staff Council Minutes 

10/29/2021 

University Place, Heritage Room 

 

In attendance: Mike Lynch, Marie Post, Jeanette Farris, Sabrina Parks, Amie Chronister and Mike 

Cannon 

 

 

President Orlikoff was present at the start of the beginning of the meeting to give a campus update. She 

is very pleased with the positivity on campus!  Some items she spoke about: 

• The Strategic Planning Committee will meet the week of 11/1 to finalize details for the plan.   

• The Campus Planning Taskforce will meet to determine the best use of space on campus.  

• Title III personnel will be hired and will need office space. 

• The Covid vaccine boosters will be available to the campus community around November 19th. 

 

Old Business: 

 

As discussed in the August meeting, classified staff would like to have a “Town Hall” or “Open Forum” 

type meeting with President Orlikoff.  They would like this to held for classified staff only.  Chairman Lynch 

will discuss this with President Orlikoff. 

 

New Business: 

 

The Council discussed plans for the holiday gathering after classes have ended in December. It was 

suggested that we have it on December 20th, 2 p.m. – 3 p.m.  The 21st could be an alternate date.  It was 

also suggested that it not be potluck style.  Something possibly provided by the President’s Office.  

 

ACCE Update: Minutes were sent via email by Mike Lynch 

 

Amie motioned to adjourned.  Sabrina second the motion. 

 

The next meeting will be held on November 19th at 2 p.m., in the Heritage Room 


